
 

 

AAT Glebe Island Operation Closure 
 
 
 
November 30, 2008 -  Australian Amalgamated Terminals (AAT) finalised 
operations at the Glebe Island Terminal on November 30, 2008.  
 
AAT have managed the Glebe Island facility since 2002 as one of Australia’s 
busiest car terminals. All previous AAT Glebe Island operations will now be 
transferred to AAT’s Port Kembla facility. For further information please contact 
info@aat.auz.biz or phone corporate Head Office on +61 3 8698 6900. 
 
 


